From: limussen@gmail.com

To: J1SS Exhibits
Subject: testimony COVID-19
Date: Monday, June 22, 2020 3:03:33 PM

Dear representatives:

My testimony on COVID-19 is actually a question about the moratorium on eviction and other issues for residents.
If even fewer people are housed, will that not deter recovery -- physically and economically? What are our
priorities?

Thank you for your consideration,

Linda Rasmussen

Multnomah resident
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